
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: Callie Morphew WEEK OF: 3/3-3/7 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English  
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Measuring Up:  
Lesson 28 Editing Guided 
Practice/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 6 lesson 1 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/lesson 28 review 
and independent 
practice/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English  
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Measuring Up 
lesson 18/exit ticket 
 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Review section 1 
and complete EdPuzzle on 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

how prices are set/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/plan and begin 
writing informational 
essay/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/continue working on 
the essay/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Economics  
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 6 lesson 2 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

 


